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Site shed for Bungendore Community Centre storage 

An extra site shed is being delivered to store Bungendore Community Centre’s equipment 
on the west side of Majara Street by 9 October 2023. 

The shed is being delivered by a crane truck. Site fencing is being adjusted around the shed 
to enable ongoing access to it. 

This shed is for the Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council (QPRC) to use until the end of 
the year. It provides temporary storage for all equipment currently housed in the community 
centre. 

We are working with QPRC and have extended the centre’s lease. The centre remains open 
to the public until 16 October 2023. 

From 17 October the centre closes and becomes part of the construction site with secure 
fencing around it. We will let the community know when the fence is being realigned. 

This work is being done during school holidays to reduce impacts on the community. 

Map of location of site shed (indicative only) 
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